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ATTN:  Ezekiel Dasho

Please note, this draft contains a delayed effective date to provide the Department of
Transportation (DOT) with time to prepare the necessary forms and decals.  The draft
does not, however, provide for any additional funding for DOT.  You may wish to consult
with DOT to determine if the timeline provided is reasonable and if provision for costs
is desirable.  Please let me know if you want any changes.
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